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Subject: WILDFIRE REBUILD
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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,
AS A SURVIVOR OF THE HOLIDAY FARM FIRE, I CANNOT
EMPHASIZE ENOUGH THAT THE PROCEDURES FOR THE
REBUILDING PROCESS NEED TO MOVE EASILY AND SWIFTLY. 
MY HOME WAS THE FIRST FULL TIME RESIDENCE BUILT IN BLUE
RIVER, SHE WAS A HISTORICAL PIECE OF OUR TOWN.  MY PLANS
ARE TO REBUILD, BUT AS I AM HEARING THE NIGHTMARE
STORIES OF WHAT THAT WOULD TAKE, AS PER LANE COUNTY
REQUIREMENTS, THEIR LACK OF STAFF, AND ABILITY TO
COMMUNICATE HAS ME ALSO LOOKING TO MOVE TO ANOTHER
STATE.
PLEASE HELP!!!
DIANA SHAMPANG-VOORHIES
541-912-5880

-- 
MICKI


